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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 5th JUNE 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 12th JUNE 2023 

 

 

Question 

“Will the Minister state the number of permanent staff in her department, if any, who have been recruited 

from overseas since January 2023?” 

 

Answer 

 

The department has recruited 30 permanent members of staff who require licenses and are from overseas 

since the beginning of 2023. 

 

This is made up of  

18 nurses 

6 doctors 

2 Clinical Psychologists 

1 Occupational Therapist 

1 Radiographer 

1 Consultant Pharmacist 

1 Diabetes Dietician 

 

 

 


